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Science Club –June 2021 

 

The Science Club held a hybrid meeting on June 15, 2021, at the VFW Hall in Midland Park.  

Total attendance was 21, 4 via zoom and 17 live. 

 

Marty Valerio gave a presentation on explorations to Mars.  His presentation included a summary 

of the many explorations launched from multiple countries plus videos of rover landings.  A PDF 

copy of Marty’s presentation is posted on the Science Club Page of the AU Website. 

 

A call was made for topics and presenters for upcoming meetings.  Any topic or tour related to 

science is appropriate for our club.  We are happy to assist if you need help to prepare a topic for 

presentation.  Please contact Harry or Jack. 

 

ALL ARE INVITED!!  Contact Harry or Jack to be put on our mailing list for monthly meeting 

announcements. 

 

The Science Club will take its summer recess for the months of July and August.  Meetings 

will resume in September. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has given talks previously, and we hope that additional members will 

be able to do so—please contact us for information and help etc. 

  

 Jack Yurasek (201-337-4433) Email--Jyurasek@aol.com 

 Harry Bennett (201-803-1475) Email--harben@optonline.net 
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